
More then 40 Years of Making a Difference in Our Greater Community
Supporting Veterans, Special Needs Children and our Local Youth

Manville-Hillsborough B.P.O.E. #2119
P.O. Box 355

Hillsborough, NJ  08844
Attention: Barbara Cronin
shar.monto@gmail.com

Please help us make a difference in our community this November! 
                                                                                                                                                       TIN: 22-1721806

Dear Sir/ Madam:

I am writing to you on behalf of the Manville-Hillsborough Elks Lodge #2119 in the hopes of 
soliciting your support for one of our fundraising events. The Manville-Hillsborough Elks Tricky 
Tray, is being held at 5PM on Saturday, November 2, 2024.

In order for us to make a difference in our community, we rely on the support of generous 
individuals and businesses in our area.  We would be most grateful if you would consider 
providing monetary donations, gift certificates, as well as product and/or food donations.

All proceeds from this event will support the Manville-Hillsborough Elks and our charitable 
work for the greater community.

Please consider contributing to this very worthwhile cause and send your donation to us by 
October 15, 2024 to the address below or call the lodge at 908-725-1717 to arrange a pickup. 
Please include your contact information with your donation because your organization will be 
recognized at our event. 

Thank You in Advance for Your Generous Donation

BENEVOLENT AND PROTECTIVE ORDER OF ELKS
MANVILLE-HILLSBOROUGH LODGE No. 2119

P.O. Box 355
1500 Brooks Boulevard

Manville, New Jersey 08835
A Fraternal Organization


